
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, January 24, 2022 11 :52 AM 
'lburkhardt@charter.net ' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: RE. Docket#20200226-SU 

Good Morning, Layton Burkhardt 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/24/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00649-2022 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20200226, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: lburkhardt @charter.net <lburkhardt@charter.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 24, 2022 9:29 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE. Docket #20200226-SU 

Good morning, 

My name is Layton Burkhardt and I own a home at 120 Bocilla Drive on Palm Island, I am writing you to express my 
concerns regarding Environmental Utility's (EU) application for wastewater service for our community. 
In addition to not requesting wastewater service, I question EU's ability to plan, complete and manage this project. They 
have not proven that they have the experience and expertise for wastewater service. The lack of information regarding 
the initial and future costs to homeowners is also extremely concerning. I think it's fair to say that our entire community 
feels that this project is being forced upon the neighborhood with little or no regard for homeowner's rights. 

I respectfully request that the PSC deny EU's application. 

Thank you for taking the time to read this. 

Layton Burkhardt 
120 Bocilla Drive 
Placida, FL 
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